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Friday 19th January 2024 

 

Outdoor Woodland Learning (OWLs) 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In the Autumn Term, your children embarked on their first session of OWLs at South Farnham School. This 

year, we’re continuing with these exciting activities and introducing visits offsite to Stan Cockett’s Path. 

 

Please refer to the table below to determine when your child's class is scheduled to take part in their OWL 

session. Offsite visits are in bold and we welcome one parent helper to attend the offsite sessions: 

 

Date Class 

Thursday 1st February 
6G 

Thursday 7th March 

         Thursday 8th February 
6S 

Thursday 14th March 

Thursday 22nd February 
6E 

Thursday 21st March 

Thursday 29th February 
6P 

Thursday 28th March 

 

To ensure that your child is 'outdoor ready,' please provide the following items. Please make sure that all 

items are clearly labelled and placed in a secure bag: 

 

• Warm PE kit, 

• Outdoor footwear (or wellies), 

• A waterproof coat, 

 

Kindly send these items to school on the day of their OWL session. Furthermore, if you are able to support 

your child’s class for their offsite visit, please get in contact with their class teacher as soon as possible. 

 

OWLs is now an integrated part of your child’s school curriculum and it is expected all children will take part 

in the session. However, if there is a reason that your child cannot take part in OWLs, please get in touch with 

your child’s class teacher. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Daniell 


